
Artistic Director Report October, 2020 
 
Fall Live-ish Concert: 

• Rehearsals began on September 15 as planned.  We have had 5-7 live singers and our 
accompanist in each rehearsal, and other singers participating at home.  With the 
exception of some technical glitches (which are always a possibility), the rehearsals have 
gone well.   

• We will begin recording the virtual video for the October 25 concert release this 
Tuesday (soprano and alto) and Saturday (tenor and bass).    

• Other performers for the concert are working on their selections as well.  I will arrange 
to video record them at a convenient time.    

• Huge thanks to Jean for coordinating rehearsal space and Trent for recording space at 
their respective churches. 

 
Holiday Live-ish Concert: 

• As soon as we have all the video for the fall concert “in the can”, we can start rehearsing 
the holiday concert.   I project that will be October 20, which will give us plenty of time 
for the December 13 concert release.    

 
Curbside Cabaret: 

• In conjunction with Jean (and with help from Trent, Phyllis and Jean) we selected music 
and provided practice recordings for the volunteer singers to rehearse.    

• The first performance yesterday at Pocket Park in downtown Holland was excellent!   
 
 
 
 


